Friends of Penygarn PTA
AGM Minutes

3" October 2018

Present: L Sellars, K Daniel, R Hewer, B Rice, A Felvus, C Mathias

1. Miss Sellars gave a big thank you to the wonderful PTA ladies, for all the hard work

they do and their donations to the school that the parents. Many of which parents

7

are not aware of:

September 2017 - £250 towards the coach for Year 5/6 Acorn trip

July 2018 - £150 towards Year 6 leavers hoodies and food for the Oscars
September 2018 - £150 towards the coach for Year 5/5 trip to Rock UK
January 2018 - £52.83 for Year 5 swimming goggles and bags

October 2018 - £20 towards Harvest Loaf for the Harvest Festival

2. Miss Sellars will be setting up a thermometer goal sign for the PTA to show everyone
what it is they are aiming to spend monies raised on. They currently have £1500 in
the pot. Thermometer to be put on website too.

3. Thefirst idea is for new bins around the school grounds, some new signs and
planters to welcome everyone to the school and direct them to the school office.



